It seems that the testimony of people supporting the wake boat community is not being heard or considered in the decisions being
make to ban wake sports on the Willamette. Now this proposal wants to tax the sale of wake boats on top of that. This seems like
taxation without representation to me. Please consider voting no on this bill.

Thank you,
Kelly White



